CURRICULUM COMMITTEE

Minutes

Summer Work Session I 

July 12, 2005
Members present:  Lenda Black, Dian Connett, Trista Cornelius, Diane Drebin, Scott Giltz, Lynda Graf,  Adam Hall (Chair), Paula Hamm, Jeani Preble (Recorder), Glenda Tepper, Yvonne Wilebski
Others:  Ariane Amstutz (Counseling/Advising), Steffen Moller (Computer Science), Glenna Baer (Extended Learning Services Division)
MINUTES
Minutes from the June 3, 2005, Curriculum Committee meeting were approved with no additional changes to the minutes.  
NEW COURSE:  ERM-121[C]   PROFESSIONAL COMPUTING FOR ENERGY INDUSTRIES
Handouts:  “New Course Notification” form and course outline for ERM-121[C]
Action:  Did not review today.  Bob Topping was not able to be at meeting.  Adam will put 

discussion on the next Curriculum Committee agenda.

NEW COURSE:  ERM-135[C]   SUSTAINABLE RESOURCE MANAGEMENT
Handouts:  “New Course Notification” form and course outline for ERM-135[C]
Action:  Did not review today.  Bob Topping was not able to be at meeting.  Adam will put 

discussion on the next Curriculum Committee agenda.

NEW COURSE:  ERM-211    ENERGY INDUSTRY ORGANIZATIONAL DEVELOPMENT & LEADERSHIP
Handouts:  “New Course Notification” form and course outline for ERM-211
Action:  Did not review today.  Bob Topping was not able to be at meeting.  Adam will put 

discussion on the next Curriculum Committee agenda.

COMMUNICATION, COMPUTATION, and HUMAN RELATIONS CRITERIA in RELATED INSTRUCTION - Adam Hall
Handouts:   “Computation Requirement,”  “Communication” definition, 
Draft language is coming together.   The committee discussed what are college level and college transfer definitions.  Agreed that all the drafts need to be student outcome-based.


Action:
Adam will pull together today’s discussion and get new drafts out to the department 


chairs at the next VP meeting (8/1/05) for feedback on those definitions.

Action:
Dian will write the intro to the definition document that Adam is working on.

Action:
Yvonne Wilebski will put together a Human Relations draft, send to Joan Ryan for 


feedback and then email to the entire committee.

Action:
Adam will work on the P.E. definition piece to this document.
REQUEST FOR ENROLLMENT SERVICES DIVISION POSITION – Diane Drebin
There are two student services divisions.  Jan Godfrey is the Dean of Student Services, and Glenda Tepper is the Dean of Enrollment Services.  The Enrollment Services division does not have representation on the Curriculum Committee.  The Student Services division does.


Action:
Committee approved the suggestion of a position for the Enrollment Services 


division.  Committee also approved Lori Eckhout to fill that position for the division.

UPDATE OF FORMS – Adam Hall
Committee discussed how well the New Program form works.


Action:
Adam will take the committee’s Course Change form and the New Course Notification



Form and match those formats to the New Program form.

WEBSITE -  Adam Hall
Committee discussion revolved around using the college’s website to post committee minutes, handouts,  etc  all on the website.  Still in discussion, the institution needs to have in place the answers of who will be responsible for postings, what format will be used, who will keep the website current, etc.
CATALOG SUBCOMMITTEE UPDATE – Lenda Black
a.   Revisit Approved Related Instruction Courses, p.20 of catalog.

Action:
This is in progress.

b.   Review course description test and develop standards.

      This is going to be the project for this year’s catalog.  Clean up what are program electives and what are 


related instruction electives.



Action:
Diane Drebin and Ariane Amstutz will develop samples to bring to the deparment



chairs at the August 1 VP meeting.  Chairs can start marking up their programs in 



preparation for 06-07 catalog process.   Catalogs will also be brought to this 



meeting to help in the discussion and to begin the language review for their degrees in 




the catalog.

c.  Review Professional Technical text and develop standards

The pro tech course electives will be another project for the subcommittee for the 06-07 catalog.  

The goal is for concise descriptions and clarity in the program electives.


Action:

Scott Giltz will lead the discussion on department electives (related instruction and program specific electives) at the August 1 VP meeting.

VICE CHAIR DESIGNATION – Adam Hall

Adam Hall’s last term as chairperson/mathematics, computer science division rep will be Fall 2006.  Trista Cornelius is considering accepting the vice-chair designation.


Action:

The committee decided the vice-chair designation need to be retained in case the 



chairperson must be absent and as a chair-elect.  

	1st meeting for 2005-06:  October 7, 2005, location CC 127
Food provided by:  Bill Zuelke (Counseling/Advising Department)
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